RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

7th December 2001

Mr John Leckey
HM Coroner for Greater Belfast
Coroner's Office
Courthouse
37 Church Road
Newtownabbey
Co. Antrim

Dear Mr Leckey

RACHEL FERGUSON DECEASED

Thank you for your letter dated 5th December 2001.

I have received reports from a number of medical staff involved in the care of Rachel and these have been forwarded to the Trust's Solicitor, Donna Scott at CSA. Donna has advised that she will return the reports to me within the next few days and I will forward these to you.

Rachel's records are held in my office and Dr. Summer may indeed contact me direct and I will facilitate him with copies of the relevant records.

Thank you for providing a copy of the post mortem report. I will it make it available to the relevant medical staff.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR